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VCAT for the future 2018-2022

At VCAT – the Victorian Civil and Administrative Tribunal – we’re about fair and affordable justice for Victorians.

Tens of thousands of people come to us each year to resolve legal disputes and human rights issues. From renting and planning disputes, to consumer and guardianship issues.
We know community needs are changing. That’s why we’re transforming what we do.
Our Strategic Plan, VCAT for the future 2018-2022, explains what we want to achieve.
We’re embracing digital technologies and innovation so more people can use our online services anywhere, anytime. 
We’re exploring online dispute resolution as a convenient and low-cost option. 
And we’re modernising our hearing and mediation rooms with the latest technology.

While we want accessible services for everyone, our priority is those most in need. 
People representing themselves at VCAT will receive greater support, as will the Koori community and people with disabilities.
We will provide a better face-to-face and telephone experience.
We’re also working to make sure our venues right across Victoria are welcoming and fit for purpose.

To achieve all this, we’re developing an organisational culture and workforce empowered for change.
We’re supporting our leaders to drive this transformation…
Strengthening our relationships with legal and community sector organisations to help us design better services and building deeper connections with the community to meet their needs.
To make sure we’re on track we’re measuring what we do, guided by an annual customer satisfaction survey. 

Our strategic plan is our pathway to delivering an outstanding tribunal for all Victorians. 

Download it now: vcat.vic.gov.au. 
